
Dear Customer 

April 17, 2024 

Naha West Inn 

General Manager 

 

 

Notice of Gas Water Heater Replacement in 42 Residence Type Rooms in the Main Building 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage of our hotel. 

We would like to inform you that we are planning to replace the gas water heaters in the 

residence type rooms of the main building. 

The purpose of this work is to improve the safety of the facility, which has been in operation for 

16 years since the opening of the main building. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our guests, and ask for your understanding 

and cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

The following is a brief description of the plan. 

 

［Schedule］  Tuesday, April 23, 2024 - Monday, March 31, 2025 

 

However, construction will be suspended during the following period 

(1) July 13, 2024 (Saturday) - September 23, 2024 (Monday) 

(2) Saturday, February 1, 2025 - Friday, February 28, 2025 

 

［Work hours］  09:00-18:00 (Soundproofing work: 11:00-15:00) 

 

［Description of work］ Replacement and maintenance of gas water heaters. 

 

［Other］ 

Please note that the construction schedule may change slightly in the future. We will inform you 

of any changes in a timely manner. 

As for accommodation and restaurant "ITSUDEMO ASAGOHAN Naha West Inn", it will be open 

as usual. 

 

 


